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Dear Holy Trinity community, 

You would have been very impressed by our young ambassadors this week. Eight 

children from Year Six presented themselves to the school as potential Head Girls 

and Boys, a highly regarded and important role at the school. They spoke with such 

passion and professionalism. Voting was completed on Thursday afternoon and the 

winning children will be announced in Collective Worship on Monday morning. 

In this Harvest season, we encourage our children to think about others who may 

be in need of help and support. Leviticus 19:9 says: ‘When you reap the harvest of 

your land, do not reap to the very edges of your field or gather the gleanings of your 

harvest.’ It teaches us to use what we need, and share with those around us. We 

are looking forward to celebrating Harvest at Holy Trinity Church next week. 

We hope you are enjoying our lovely woodland garden. On Wednesday, a team of        

gardeners came to give the space some love and care, removing any dead flowers 

and weeds. This weekend I will be going to Morden Hall to collect some unused 

flowers and plants from the Chelsea Flower Show, which will hopefully brighten up 

our environment even more. If you are a keen gardener and would like to help us, 

please do come and see me in the playground. 

Thank you to our parents and carers for working hard to improve our punctuality 

(children arriving on time in the morning) this week. As you will see on page 6, we 

have had the best punctuality of the year so far. This improvement has meant the 

children have been able to access the equivalent of 150 minutes of extra learning 

compared to last week. Now, let’s keep it up! 

Wishing you all a fantastic weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Winn 

Holy Trinity Class Dojo Champions 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Cheetah Class are this week’s 
champions with 468 Dojo Points.  

Fantastic work this week, Cheetah 
Class. We are very proud of you. 

 



Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is Eddie. We are so proud 
of you because you are always willing to help others, showing 

care, kindness and empathy.  

Our Staff Values Ambassadors this week is Ms Walcott. You are a 
star to us because you always go over and above to make sure 
pupils, staff and parents are given the assistance, advice and 

support needed throughout each day. 



Learning in Focus 

Year 3 had a super time in Stockwell on Thursday, 
studying the murals and the 10 foot high 'Bronze 
Woman' statue. This trip links to their curriculum 
theme ‘Who’s moving in? Who’s moving out?’,          
focusing on the history of Brixton and           
surrounding areas. 

We are so lucky to have such vibrant culture on 
our doorstep.  



This week we held our Head Boy and Head Girl Elections, the final eight candidates 

selected were given the opportunity to deliver a whole school presentation as to why 

they should be voted as this year’s lead school ambassadors.  

All eight pupils are worthy candidates and their presentations were heartfelt and    

inspiring. 

Here are a few sentences from each of their presentations: 

I believe to live out our school values of empathy we should all take care of each 

other and I would be happy to work with you if you need help.  

If you have any ideas for this school to continue to be a great safe place to learn 

and have fun, you can come and I will discuss with the school council and together 

we will make this school an amazing place. 

I know how to make us a strong independent team. I believe that we can achieve this 

if we work together in our classrooms, be ready for learning and produce amazing 

work, even if we find it difficult. 

Our values - curiosity, hope, empathy, resilience, creativity and  happiness- are one 

of the things that keeps our school together. Resilience is the value I think is the 

most important one, without resilience we won’t be able to get anywhere. Resilience 

builds the wall of the other values. 

I can assist people with their learning in class and personal progress. I can assist 

children with special needs. My caring side will also help me to look after the   

younger students. I am a strong leader who has the ability to listen to all students 

The school means a lot to me therefore, it would be an honour if you would let me 

put my deepest hardest work into the school. I have great knowledge and          

understanding of the responsibilities for this role. Lastly, I will make sure everyone’s 

voice is heard. 

As it is my last year in this school. I would like to make it the best one – not just 

for me but for you all. Vote for someone who can be an advocate on your behalf, 

someone who will make good improvements 

Our Closing Prayer 

Thank you Lord for all our children, we thank for the children who have put     

themselves forward to be our new leaders. Guide them as they step into their      

leadership roles. 



 



Bunny Class Outstanding 100% 

Badger Class Excellent 97% 

Gazelle Class Excellent 99% 

Meerkat Class Excellent 99% 

Panther Class Excellent 98% 

Puma Class Excellent 97% 

Cheetah Class Excellent 98% 

Jaguar Class Excellent 98% 

Lion Class Excellent 98% 

Lynx Class Outstanding 100% 

Leopard Class Excellent 99% 

Tiger Class Good 94% 

Holy Trinity Punctuality News  

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

Online Safety and Technology Newsflash 
 
 
 
 

Parent Online Safety Survey Results 
 
 
 

 

First of all thank you to everyone who has taken the time to  
respond to the computing survey that was recently sent out.  

 
The feedback has been very useful. One suggestion is that 
more direct advice is provided to parents about what they 

can do to keep their children safe online.  
 

National Online Safety have put together easy to follow  
instructions on how parents and carers can set up parental  

controls on iPhone and Android smartphone apps. 
 

 See how to do these here:  
 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/parental-controls-for-iphone-apps 

 
 
 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/parent-controls-for-apps-android  

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/parental-controls-for-iphone-apps
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/parent-controls-for-apps-android


Black History Month 

 

Coming Soon 
 

1st October—31st October 

Rosa Louise McCauley Parks  
African-American activist: (4th Feb 1913-24th Oct 2005) 

Dr Martin Luther King (Jr) 
African-American Civil Rights activist: (15th Jan 1929-4th April 1968) 



FREE half term programme 
 

ROUTES: a one week drama project for 8-11 year olds  

 
Activities include: 
 
 Confidence improvement 
 Learning new Drama skills 
 Enhance speaking and listening skills 
 Make new friends 
 Engaging in new and exciting experience 

 
 
Dates: Monday 25th October - Friday 30th October  
 

Time: 9am – 1pm  
 
(free breakfast, hot lunch and snacks each day) 
 

Location: Omnibus Theatre, 1 Clapham Common Northside, SW4 
0QW. 
 
Final performance: Friday 30th October at 1PM.  
 
Friends and family are invited to watch the play your child 
has created over the week, followed by tea party in the Café. 

 
Places are limited & only on a first come first serve basis. 
 
To book a place please email:  
felicity.paterson@omnibus-clapham.org 
 
For more information please call Felicity on 07981 098072.  

mailto:practitioner@omnibus-clapham.org


 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
  Monday 4th October - Black History Month Launch 
 

  Tuesday 5th October - Harvest Worship at Holy Trinity Church 
 
  Friday 22nd October - End of Autumn Term 1 
 
 Monday 1st November - Beginning of Autumn Term 2 
 

 Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd November - Parents’ Evening 
 
  Thursday 16th December at 1.30pm - End of Autumn Term 2 

 Term Start Date Finish Date 
Autumn One 

(2021) 
Thursday 2nd September 

Wednesday 1st September - INSET Day 
Friday 22nd October 

  

Half-Term Monday 25th October Friday 29th October 

Autumn Two Monday 1st November Thursday 16th December 
Friday 17th December - INSET Day 

Christmas Holiday Monday 20th December Sunday 2nd January 2022 

Spring One 
(2022) 

Thursday 6th  January 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th January 

INSET Days 

Friday 11th February 

Half-Term Monday 14th February Friday 18th February 

Spring Two Monday 21st  February Friday 1st April 

Easter Holiday Monday 4th April Monday 18th April 

Summer One Tuesday 19th April Friday 27th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May   

Half-Term Monday 30th May Friday 3rd June 

 
Summer Two 

 
Monday 6th June 

Wednesday 20th July 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July 

INSET Days 
 

Summer Holiday     


